
Tēnā koe   

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 10 May 2021 for:  

“Can I please have a detailed breakdown of the number of personal grievances made by 
current or former staff since 2017. Please detail the nature of the personal grievances. And I 
ask that anything within the spirit of this request that is not mentioned be included in the 
response.” 

Our response: 

Since 2017 we have received three personal grievances.  

Due to the low number of records we have, we won’t be able to provide further details due to 
privacy concerns, we are withholding this information under section 7(2)(a) of the LGOIMA to 

protect the privacy of individuals. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

Euan Kyle   
Corporate Information Manager  
 

8 June 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  




